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Single Case
Agreements

A Single Case Agreement is a one-time negotiation between a
physician or provider group and an insurance company of which
you are not currently in contract. These out of the network providers
may negotiate higher dollar claims in order to receive payment
from the patient’s insurance company.

ARC Healthcare has a proven history of handling
Single Case Agreements (SCA). Our work frees

up insurers to handle other important issues while
providing a level of expertise that many providers do
not possess. All of which facilitates patient access to
out-of-network providers.

There is a risk that a Single Case Agreement cannot be negotiated prior to the patient receiving
services. In some cases providers simply do not have the time to negotiate the SCA, which leads to
financial losses should the patient end up slow paying or worse yet, not paying at all. Even in the best

of circumstances, the process often includes a great deal of back and forth and proves to be very costly
and time consuming.

The team of experts at ARC Healthcare works with the insurance companies on your behalf

and makes recommendations for future Single Case Agreements. This allows you, the care provider, to
get back to your patients’ needs; which is why you built your practice in the first place

Let Our Expertise Become Your Advantage



